WHORLTON PARISH COUNCIL
WILL BE HELD IN SWAINBY VILLAGE HALL, SWAINBY ON

WEDNESDAY 16TH FEBRUARY 2022 AT 7.30PM
To all members of the Council; -
You are hereby summoned to attend the meeting of Whorlton Parish Council to be held in the Village Hall on Wednesday 16th February 2022 at 7.30pm for the purpose of transacting the following business.
AGENDA
1. To receive apologies and approve reasons for absence and receive any declarations of interest 

2. Confirm minutes of last Parish Council meeting held on Wednesday, 19th January 2022
3. Public Forum

4. To receive information on matters arising from the minutes
5. Planning applications received – NYMNPA -Whorlton Cottage and variation to School site, Claver Close. Hambleton DC - Wellington Farm visit and planning mtg
6. Clerks and Correspondence report – email to Highways re VAS, emails from 20s plenty, Swainby Housing Need survey, draft structural order for NY Council and No-Mow May.
7. Playing Fields - any updates from the SPFA
8. Police Report –  none to date
9. County Councillor, District Councillor and Parish Councillors reports -To receive any reports
10. Tree works – Phase 2 update 
11. Pinfold - update 
12. Future projects – Sandbag store, notice board, mole infestation on river banks, toilet painting and repairs, verge on new brudge, playfield footpath
13. Financial Matters
· Expenditure paid – Clerk monthly salary £281.66, EDF Energy monthly direct debit £31.00, 
· Expenditure to approve- Chuhan & Singh £36.00
14. Next meeting 16th March 2022
With current rising Covid-19  cases and a risk assessment in place, any resident wishing to attend the meeting needs to advise the Chair or Clerk in advance of the meeting. If you attend on the evening without notice admittance may not be possible. 


Members of the public are permitted to film or record meetings to which they are permitted to attend in a non-disruptive manner











By order of the Council on 9th February 2022
Angela Livingstone (Clerk to the Parish Council)

Telephone: 01642 274283   Email: clerk@whorlton-pcswainbyvillage.org.uk


